
P
.O

. B
ox

 9
32

 

N
ic

ho
la

sv
ill

e,
 K

Y 
40

34
0 

(8
59

) 8
81

-
50

10
 

Stay Connected with AGC  

Visit us on the web: 
www.kyallgodschildren.org   

Follow us on Facebook: 
www.facebook.com/kyallgodschildren 

Follow us on Twitter:  
@AGCloveskids 

Bath & Body Works lotion, 
body spray or body wash 

Stocking 
Stuffer 
Items 

Pajama/lounge pants 

Long sleeve knit/cotton shirts 

Socks 

Hooded Sweatshirts 

Sweatpants 

Our Christmas Wish List 

Many of our moms and babies spend Christmas 
morning at AGC.  Your generosity enables us to 
make this Christmas a very special one.  If you would 
like to donate items or a monetary donation toward 
gifts, please contact Ronda May @ (859) 881-5010.  
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A Treasured AGC Foster Family 
 

Collin and Andi  
Berry of Richmond, 
KY have been     
fostering with us for 
over a year.  In    
December of last 
year the Berry’s  

began fostering a sweet and spunky 7 year 
old girl, Emma.  Now 8, Emma is preparing to 
change her last name to Berry.  After months 
of prayer and hopeful expectation, the      
Berry’s adoption will soon be finalized.  What 
a joy and blessing it has been to see this 
family grow and see a precious young girl 
find her forever family, all thanks to your   
gracious support. 
 

If you are interested in opening your hearts 
and home to children in need, please contact 
Kathryn Maupin, (859) 881-5010 or       
kmaupin@kyallgodschildren.org 

 

Greetings from the Executive   
Director 
 

Usually I take the opportunity in the newslet-
ter to update our supporters and friends on 
the numbers we have served, babies born, 
girls graduated, etc.....and I realize most  
people  want to hear those facts. However, 
AGC could not have all those great outcomes 
without an incredible staff behind the scenes. 
In each upcoming newsletter I would like to 
feature one of the AGC departments.  
 

Since we are a Treatment Agency, we could 
not exist without our Treatment Team which 
serves both the group home and foster 
homes. This last year we have seen an     
explosion in the need for pregnant and     
parenting services. Typically we may aver-
age around 6-8 teen moms at a time for the 
year; this year we have averaged 12-13 teen  

moms at any given time. Last night I had our 
weekly parenting support group which includes 
teen moms from the group home and foster 
homes. We had 15 teen moms attending the   
parenting session with an additional 14 year old 
about to deliver her first child.  So please allow 
me to introduce our great treatment staff and 
please remember them in prayer as you pray for 
AGC. They all could be making a ton more money 
elsewhere but have chosen to serve with us. 
 

Carolyn Wilkinson, LCSW has been Treatment 
Director since we opened in 1999. She is a true 
friend and has taught me so much in the field of 
mental health.  
 

Our two therapists have been lifesavers in more 
ways than one ....and they both have newborns of 
their own. 
Michelle Adams, MSW 

Anna Sanders, MA 

 

Our case manager for the group home is Jannell 
Shannon, BSW, another brand new mommie. 
Jannell started out a little quiet and shy, but after 
her first year she stands in front of even the 
toughest judges and holds her own.  
 

Our Foster Team consists of the director, Kathryn  
Maupin, CSW, who started the program from 
scratch, and her case managers, Kendall Keefe, 
BSW; and Lora Pitman, MS.  
 

I just want to thank these women for the nurturing, 
loving and unselfish ways in which they serve the 
children (pre-born through 19 years) in AGC's 
care.  
 

In coming issues I will introduce the Residential, 
Daycare and Administrative Teams; all of which 
are incredibly hard working, ministry serving         
ladies. 
 

Merry Christmas to All, 
 

Pam Smith 

Founder & Executive Director 

Great Plans Coming the beginning of 
2016!  As the need continues to grow for 
care of neglected children in Kentucky, so 
must our facilities.  AGC has plans for a 
14,000 sq ft building that will enable us to 
meet the demanding needs of children in 
care.  This expansion will allow us to have 
larger daycare rooms, a training facility,   
educational classrooms, medical offices, 
recreational space and a commercial    
kitchen.  A rendering below gives you an 
idea of just how beautiful this addition will be 
to the AGC program. 

In Honor or Memory Of someone 
special in your life.  What better way to   
recognize or memorialize those loved ones 
at Christmas than to make a donation to 
AGC.  A card will be sent on your behalf 
notifying the family or honoree that you 
have made a donation in their name.  Your 
donation will help a child in need and make 
a significant impact on a loved one.  Visit 
our website today to start sharing your love. 

Join Our Team! Are you looking to 
make a difference in 
the life of a child?  We 
have several job      
opportunities available 
to provide care to our 
moms and babies.  If you are  interested, 
please visit our website to apply 
w w w . k y a l l g o d s c h i l d r e n . o r g  

If you would like to hear more about our 
“new addition” or to support this incredible 
expansion, please contact Ronda May, 
(859) 881-5010 


